

Please support our event:

The Jimmy Welch Memorial Tournament is the Rattlers' major fundraiser. This year marks our 28th year of hosting this event, which will be held February 7-8, 2026. At this time, we are looking for donations to be used in our raffle and for sale in our concession stand.

Items we are looking for include:

- Gift cards and/or Products for raffle (sports memorabilia, electronics, gift baskets, etc.).
- Items that we can sell in our concession stand (drinks, baked goods, snacks, crock-pot dishes, etc.).

Please send your non-perishable donation no later than February 1, 2026, or arrange for pickup by emailing jimmywelchtournament@gmail.com. Perishable items should be delivered the day of the event.

Business Name:	Contact Name:		
Address:	City:	State: Zip Code:	
Item Donated:	Value of Donated Item: \$		
Date:			

Berkshire Youth Hockey is a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (Federal Tax ID: 22-2474857). All gifts are tax deductible to the full extent of the law.

The Berkshire Rattlers Youth Hockey thanks you for your support!

www.rattlersyouthhockey.com